
     

Elections for Inuit Community Corporations 

and Inuit Community Governments 
 

 

First Minister Kate Mitchell wishes to advise that elections for AngajukKât in the communities of Nain, 

Hopedale, Makkovik, Postville and Rigolet, and for Chairpersons of the Sivunivut Inuit Community 

Corporation in North West River and the NunaKatiget Inuit Community Corporation in Happy Valley-

Goose Bay/Mud Lake, will take place on Tuesday, September 11, 2018. Elections for Councilors in 

each of the five Inuit Communities will take place on October 16, 2018. 

 

The nomination process for AngajukKât and Chairpersons runs from August 14-21, 2018. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Nain Inuit Community Government   (709) 922-2842 

Hopedale Inuit Community Government  (709) 933-3864 

Postville Inuit Community Government  (709) 479-9830 

Makkovik Inuit Community Government  (709) 923-2221 

Rigolet Inuit Community Government  (709) 947-3382 

Sivunivut Inuit Community Corporation  (709) 497-8444 

NunaKatiget Inuit Community Corporation  (709) 896-7352 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 


